The Board of Selectmen held a retreat on August 20, 2019, at Bolton Town Hall. Present were: First Selectman Sandra Pierog; Selectmen Robert Morra, Mike Eremita, and Kim Miller; Administrative Officer Joyce Stille; and incoming Administrative Officer Joshua Kelly.

The retreat began at 7:02 PM. The group discussed a variety of topics including: Charter Revision process and commission, Town Hall/Notch Road Municipal Center facilities and needs, and continued shared services. The retreat ended at 8:26 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Joyce M. Stille Administrative Officer

Please see minutes of subsequent meetings for corrections to these minutes and any corrections hereto.